
Bruce Clark
Sanford
LD 1723
We have lived at Country Living Park since 2002.  At that time our lot rent was 
$185.00 and the owners were local people who cared about all of us.  For many years 
the increases were relative small.  In recent years however, since Phillips International
bought the park the increases have continued to go higher and higher.  We are 86 
years old and on a limited income and its becoming extremely difficult to cope with 
these increases and be able to pay medical bill, put food on the table and pay the high 
lot rent.  Restrictive rules by the park owners will make it extremely difficult to sell 
our home whenever the time comes.  We desperately hope you will pass LD 1723.   


